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Dear Minister Ryan

We are writing this email with regard to the Draft Bye Law. Thank you for giving us the chance te make a submission about the
Bye Law,

We are very disappointed with the wording of this Bye Law. It does not ofter proteciion to these unigue and special Salmon and
Trowm Lakes

Point 1 The waters should be SOLELY or EXCLUSIVELY NOT PRIMARILY managed. this s number 4 on the proposed bye
law,

Point 2 This should be a FIVE YEAR plan oa the number 6 proposal

Point 3 Number Seven on the proposed should be removed.

Point 4 Number Nine .1t should be made a criminal offence with large hnes tor having bve (ish in your poscession.

We have hived by the Lough Corrib lor hundreds of years and our family and the surrounding families depended on the lake for

therr food and many jobs in the fishing scason . Our hearts are with looking after the fakes but not with this Draft or proposed bye
baw .

Kind rcuurdi' I



